Adjunct Faculty Committee Minutes
December 7, 2006    HTC 123

Don Zumwalt and Dorothy K. Moore, Co-chairs

Pesent:  Don Zumwalt, Dorothy K. Moore, Jo Dean

Absent:  Cynthia Delaney, Tom Broadway, Greg Molyneux, Joy Redfern, Lisa Costa-Campbell

Today we pooled the results of what we explored on the Adjunct Faculty webpage:

[Note:  Joy Redfern had another meeting today, but she had e-mailed Dorothy earlier that she saw that the names of the 06-07 adjunct instructors needed to be updated.]

Jo Dean submitted a copy of the GBC staff directory.  She had made notations regarding names that needed to be included and those that could be omitted.  She also found that the adjunct faculty webpage needs an updated telephone directory.  The salary schedule is up-to-date but needs the date changed from Fall 2005.

Don Zumwalt found the whole adjunct faculty webpage to be quite user-friendly.  The FAQ answered a lot of the questions we ourselves had at the beginning of this semester.  In general, it’s the contact information that needs to be updated.  The minutes to our meetings will also need to be posted.

Dorothy said she would check with Wanell about updating the contact lists.  Information on the adjunct faculty evaluations will also need to be included in the 2007-2008 Adjunct Faculty Handbook.  Tomorrow morning Dorothy is attending a meeting where she will learn more about the implementation process for evaluating adjunct faculty.

The new Faculty Quick Reference that Wanell wrote for us also looks good.  Again, it answered a lot of the questions we had at our first meeting regarding GBC’s contact information.

Next meeting might be January 12th, but that will be confirmed at a later date.

